
12/6/17 ORC meeting 

- Elections for 2018 – nominations open. Closed by motion and seconded. 

- Voting commenced. 

- Membership renewal/new forms available for everyone’s use. 

- Winter Series apps are also available. Don’t forget to sign the back of the app for HonorRe. 

- No raffle for dinner. Board decided to pay for dinner. 

- Shout outs – George & Joanne for the Jingle Jog. 140 finishers.  Bob Nordman just retired! He is 

up to 105 marathons! 

- We received a thank you note from the Nowaks for our donation to Marty’s dad’s passing. 

- Winter Series coming up in January. Jaime is doing a lot at his runs on Sundays to boost 

membership.  We’ve had several new members from the Sunday group runs. 

- Election results – President – Valerie, Treasurer – Bill Kilcoin, Secretary – Deanna, Vice 

Presidents – George Shurter and Ed O’Connell. Bobby was thanked for his service 

- Marty gave financial report - $8138.  $25,598 in bank. 

- Scholarship needs to be worked on in the coming year.  

- Dave Madden said Ed O’Connell had an idea. Monday miles doing mile repeats on any surface.  

This next week meet at Watts park, 2 mile repeats with 4 minute jog between.  Make it a weekly 

meet up for January and February for 2018, and carry it on later.  Meet in the daytime, 4pm.  

Skip for Xmas and New Years. 

- Winter Series coming up. Looking forward to club member participation.  Sponsors welcome. 

- Valerie thanked everyone for their confidence in electing her President. 

- Pop up get togethers by Jaime are great successes! 

- Dane is back on board to be our webmaster.  Dave Madden will come back to handle our 

Facebook site. 

 


